October 3, 2021



FLORENCE BOULEVARD CHURCH OF CHRIST

Elders

Steve Clark Bill Hames Ken Vanhorn Mark Willingham

Deacons

Greg Allen Justin Beckman **Kevin Clemons** Jeffrey Cox Myron Crunk Mike Davidson Kyle Dickson Gregg Elrod Nate Fulmer AJ Gooch Jamey Medley Ronnie Putnam **Dave Schmidt** Mark Vanhorn Matt Warner Don Williams

Minister

Austin Johnson

Youth Minister John Birdwell

Secretary Sonya Cox

L2L

Building Godly Leaders

The Lads to Leaders Kick-off will be on Sunday, October 10th, following MORNING worship. Anyone in the congregation wanting to be involved including participants, team leaders, as well as supplementary supporters are invited and encouraged to attend. The Kickoff involves a fellowship meal (potluck—bring main dishes, side dishes, bread, drinks & desserts) followed by informational meeting and sign-ups.

2502 FLORENCE BOULEVARD

www.florenceblvd.org

email: office@florenceblvd.org FAX (256) 766-3546

Worship: Sunday 9:00 am & 5:00 pm; Bible Class 10:15 am

Wednesday: 6:30 pm

FOR THE RECORD

Sunday AM: 256 / On Line Views: 166 Sunday School: 212 / On Line Views: N/A Sunday PM: 198 / On Line Views: 119 Wednesday: 170 / On Line Views: 115

Budget: \$13,300 Contribution: \$ 12.189

MEALS ON WHEELS

This week, October 4th-8th, is our week to deliver Meals on Wheels. If you can help with this, please sign the sheet, on the table, in the foyer.

LADIES

There is a need of someone that would be in charge of the groups for food for the sick. If you would like to do this, please see Sonya for details.

SYMPATHY

We express our sympathy to Carolyn Poole, and her family, in the passing away of her nephew, Dale Thigpen. His funeral was conducted on Tuesday, September 28th.

We also express our sympathy to Colton Clifton, and his family in the passing away of his grandfather, Hack Clifton. His funeral was conducted on Thursday, September 30th, in Florida.



Flobo youth attended "Exalt" singing at Veterans Park and were blessed with beautiful singing, fellowship and nice weather. It is a great blessing to hear the voices of so many youth pouring their hearts out in song to our Awesome GOD.

OCTOBER MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH

Fred Asare
Village of Hope
PO Box 18169
Accra, Ghana
fredasare@gmail.com

SUNDAY NIGHT FOR THE SAVIOR

Our Sunday Night for the Savior ministry continues along each Sunday after evening services.

Last week we had a suggestion about making banana bread to be delivered to some of our visitors or shut ins, so there were seven loaves made and baked during our time together. Austin and John delivered the loaves on Monday, along with some of the cards from the church mailboxes. By the way, check your church mailbox, many of them are getting filled up.

The card writers sent 77 cards highlighted by hand made and colored cards from our young members. I wish each of you could see the artwork and personal messages put on these cards! After making cards, the young members went into the auditorium and began straightening the songbook racks picking up papers. Thank You!

Mark Willingham and Kevin Clemons stay hard at work changing out the light bulbs that need replacement all over the building.

There were at least 50 texts and calls made to say "we miss you" or "thank you for being with us" or just to check on the health of some of our members.

World Bible School is another vital part of this ministry; several are here every Sunday night to work on sending and grading lessons. Many great things are being accomplished through these efforts.

This evening, Group#1 will be meeting to carry on the work for another week, hope to see you there!